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U2 2009 Tour Rumours (Unfounded) - Beware of Ticket Scams

As quoted from U2 Official Fan Club Site news on January 7, 2009:

"Just a note to correct some online information suggesting that tickets are available for U2
shows this summer. No tickets are available and no shows have been announced.

There are no tour dates for the band at the moment so please don't get stung by buying tickets
for shows that don't exist.

You can be sure any future live announcements will be made on U2.Com as soon as details are
confirmed."
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